



# Welcome to Bright Sparks Nursery

Our Nursery days continue to be busy, full of playing, learning and making friends. We are excited to be welcoming new children and families all the time, as Bright Sparks grows.

We are currently looking at our numbers for September, so if you are thinking of changing or increasing your child's hours, now would be a good time to let us know, to avoid disappointment!

#### It's almost Summer!

This term, we will be starting to look towards the time when our oldest children will be transitioning into school. Hopefully, as COVID restrictions relax, the children will be able to visit the Reception class more often and join in with some of their routines, so that, when the time comes, they will be ready, happy and confident.

For all our children, please bear in mind that we are outside for much of our day. As the weather gets warmer, children will need sunhats, and clothes that cover their shoulders. If you would like to bring in suncream for your child, please hand it to a member of staff, rather than leaving it in their bag. And please remember to put name labels on everything!

If you have any worries, queries or questions, please talk to any of the nursery staff. If you would like to speak to the manager, please call or email.

01823 795999

brightsparks@ikbschool.co.uk



#### **Important dates**

May 3<sup>rd</sup> – Bank Holiday. Nursery closed

May 28<sup>th</sup> – Last day of School term, for our term-time only children. Nursery will remain open during School's week off, for our full-timers.

May 31<sup>st</sup> Bank Holiday – Nursery closed.

Dates of special events will be given nearer the time.

## IKB School Attributes:

- We are positive
- We are engaged
- We are responsible
- We are respectful
- We are resilient
- We rise to challenges

### At IKB, we believe that

- Every Child Achieves
- Every Child Belongs
- Every Child Participates in learning, enrichment and the community